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DRAKE APOTHECARY OPENS AT NEW LOCATION

	 

 Drake Apothecary in Bolton has moved, but not too far. The official opening of the new location, at 19 Queen St. North, recently

took place. Proprietor Michelle Marino was accompanied by staff members Rob Spence and Alisa Fotopoulos as Mayor Allan

Thompson handled to opening, accompanied by Councillors Rob Mezzapelli and Annette Groves.Photo by Bill Rea
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